
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Britto, John
Subject: FW: [External] Yonge/Steele Projects
Date: Friday, July 10, 2020 8:48:58 AM

From:  
Sent: Thursday, July 9, 2020 7:46 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Yonge/Steele Projects

We lived in this area for over 30 years.   Although we are not opposed to improvements and condos being
built, yet we are opposed to the density and heights of the condos when all the developments are
finished.  In addition, the traffic in this conner will be really unimaginable.   As it is now on Yonge North of
Steeles, cars are coming in and out of Petro Canada, two car dealers, Galleria and others.  We prefer to
turn around to use Hilda, then southbound on to Steeles.  The City of Vaughan, up where you are, so
much more wide open, must seriously make justifiable,  applicable and correct decisions.

Annie Dew
 Pinewood Drive, Thornhill 
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